
 

He nui te akoranga ki Waterlea Great learning happens at Waterlea 

 
Hello, Kia Ora, Kia Orana, Bonjour, Talofa Lava, Taloha Ni, Bula Vinaka, Ni Hau, Namaste,  
Malo e Lelei, Deea awit, Sagutom, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Dia daoibh, Sillaw, Huan Ying, Hola,  

Konichiwa, Guten Tag, Здравствуйте 

 

Newsletter 4 December 2024 

Important Dates                       

 

 6    Dec         PTA Sausage Sizzle 

10   Dec         Y6 Graduation 11 - 1pm 

11   Dec         Dine N Dance 5 -7:30pm 

12   Dec         2pm Year 1 Christmas Concert                                                                                

13   Dec         Waterlea Final Assembly 11:15am 

16   Dec         Y6 Leaver’s Pool Party 

17   Dec         Last Day of School Year 2024 

                       Finish at 1pm 

 3    Feb         Waananga Day 

 4    Feb         First Full Day at School    

17 House Ave, Maangere Bridge, 09 636 4233, www.waterlea.school.nz 

Last week Ms Edwards and Whaea Anna took a 
Year 4 - 6 team of Waterlea Athletes to the         
MOSA Inter-school Athletics Day.  It was a       
wonderful day where our tamariki participated  
really well, did their best and demonstrated their 
MANA values by encouraging each other. We did 
have a moment of panic first thing in the morning 
when the bus didn’t show up as planned, but due 
to some quick thinking and good management 
this was resolved quickly. Thank you to all our 
whaanau who joined us out at Lloyd Elsmore Park, 
your support was greatly appreciated. Also thanks 
to our kaiako for the great organisation of         
Athletics that happened at school before this 
competition from which our Waterlea team was 
picked. Check out the great photos of the event 
below. 

Look out for the results in next week’s issue. 





Staff news 

Last week some of our staff supported Samia Mahmood when she attended a 
ceremony acknowledging that she has completed two years as a beginning  
teacher and is now a fully registered teacher. We would like to congratulate   
Samia on this achievement and know she will continue to go from strength to 
strength in her teaching in the years to come.  

Weetbix Kids Try-athlon  

A couple of weeks ago some of our Waterlea tamariki participated in the    
Weetbix Try-athalon and as the name suggests, they tried really hard and had a 
great time in the process. Here is a snippet of their great day. 



The construction site next door to school 

Most of you will be aware that the construction of apartments happening next 
door to the school is well underway. We wanted to let the community know 
that we have spoken to the folks overseeing this construction about the     
timing of trucks coming in and making deliveries. We have asked that they 
keep in mind the times around when school starts and ends and that they     
organise trucks to make deliveries outside of these times. They have been 
very understanding and have agreed to this plan. We are mindful that our 
tamariki aren’t used to this new truck activity, some are quite interested in it 
and we want to keep everyone safe. 

From the office….. 

If your child is not returning to Waterlea School next year, 

please let the office know before the end of term. 

Please note: this does not include our year 6 leavers. 





              





BSLA -Better Start Literacy Approach 
 
As part of The Better Start Literacy Approach each class has a Focus Picture Book each week. 
This is used to explore vocabulary and story structure as part of the daily lesson. 
 
We are hoping to increase the amount of books we have to choose from. If you have any of these 
books in good condition that your tamariki have grown out of, or see them being given away we 
would love to add them to our collection. 
 
Please send them into the office where we will have a box to collect them. 
 
Thank you so much. 



FRIDAY 6 DECEMBER—TERM FOUR SAUSAGE 

SIZZLE 

This Friday 6 December, the Waterlea PTA are hosting 

the Term 4 Sausage Sizzle.  

Tomorrow,  please send in a named  

envelope $2 per sausage wanted, your child’s name 

and their classroom number.  

Note: we have vegetarian sausages available. They are 

prepared and served separately. Please indicate CLEAR-

LY if you would like a vegetarian  

sausage.  





Collect the Yummy cut-out labels from bags (each 

cut-out label is worth 10 stickers) and individual 

Yummy apple stickers for Waterlea School’s share 

of the $200,000 free Sport sports gear prize pool.  

Yummy apples are available from New World, 

PAK’nSAVE and participating Four Square stores. 

The more you collect, the more sports gear we can 

get so get going and start collecting your Yummy 

cut-out labels and stickers now! 

All stickers/cut-outs along with your school’s Total 
Tally Sheet must received by us by Tuesday 24 
September.  

Download your sticker collection sheet here or pick 
one up at the office.  

COLLECT YUMMY STICKERS AND GET SPORTS GEAR FOR OUR SCHOOL! 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/17HQGSsRCL6t6X7VyrPeR0B9ijuWGwlVi/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17HQGSsRCL6t6X7VyrPeR0B9ijuWGwlVi/view?usp=sharing

